
Dixie Region SCCA General Membership Meeting 
September 2, 2009 

 
Meeting called to order by Mike Lollar at 7:30 PM 
 
Minutes:  Minutes were read by Robert Mayfield.  Unanimously approved. 
 
Treasurer’s Report:  Treasurer’s report given by JK.  Current balance is $7834.98.  Unanimously approved.   
 
Membership Report:  105 members.   
 
Old Business 
National office paid $50 toward the video.  Ippolito paid for the video.   
Safety Stewards have been confirmed. 
By laws – Need to get notification out to the membership. 
Helmets – BOD meeting.  Helmets are here and will be available at the next event. 
 
 
New Business: 
Allies and Axis – National event drag race during the first week of December.  SCCA event was pushed to the 20th…  Option to have 
it at Moultrie.  Will follow up with Moultrie to see if we can secure the site.  Concerns:  better location easier on the tires…/5 days 
before Christmas if we use the 12/20 date… 
Will table until next month… (Had 96 last year at Allies vs. Axis.) 
 
National Office would March 13 – 14, 2010 for a National Tour… 
SEDIV event in May, 2010. 
 
Assistant RE, Russ Clark – Committee Chair for New Events.  –Steeda, Suburu Challenge, National and Regional event.  5 members – 
Jamie Bell, Chris Yearwood, Rob Ippolito, Bryan Batchelor . 
 
Discussion ensured regarding the longevity (break up concerns) of the Moultrie site.  
 
Batteries for the radios did not work, but will return.  Will look at potentially buying new radios.  Have a budget of $100. 
 
Kart novice school at Sept 19.  Potential of three FJC carts.  Have spoken to Russ Clark.  Will need to discuss sanctions and hotel 
costs for Timmy Atteberry, who will chair this event/safety steward...  
 
Nominations for the next year. 

- Mike Lollar --  RE 
- Current board in current positions 
- Timmy Atteberry – Board member 
- Russ Clark—Asst. RE. 
- JK Jackson – Treasurer 
- Robert Mayfield – Secretary 
- Chris Yearwood - Board 
- Robert Lewis - Board 
- Robert Ippolito - Board 
- JD Kemp - Board 
- Todd Woodward – Board 
- Stephanie Lollar – Board 
- Jamie Bell - Board 

 
At last event, small problem with accounting – short by $75.00.  Make a check sheet for reconciliation issues for cash vs. participants. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 8:50 PM 
 

 
 

 


